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Burke, Ruth A

From: Tracey Allen <tallen2007@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 11:08 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
After finally getting the air cleaned up at Acadia national Park, so thousands more people with health issues like 
asthma and heart disease can come here safely as tourists, you are going to drop out of a regional agreement to 
limit air pollution? I oppose the Department of Environmental Protection's petition to take most of Maine out of 
the Ozone Transport Region. Given our geographic position, we need strong clean air protections. Maine has 
some of the highest rates of asthma in the entire country, and we sit at the tailpipe of the nation. We need to 
continue to move forward on clean air protections instead of backward. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tracey Allen 
 
,  


